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	Date:

	Monday 2nd Oct 2017

	Time:
	7pm

	Location:
	The Stables, Kirkintilloch


	In attendance:

	RMG:
	Melissa Syme
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Residents:
	Lynn Pike
	Paul King
	Heather Ellis

	
	David Bennett
	Shona Angus
	Sarah

	
	Maria
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Apologies:
	Simon Fraser
	Lisa Johnston
	Helen McVey

	
	Shona MacKay
	Emma Henderson
	Fred O’Hara

	
	Graham Kendall
	Rachael Nicholls
	


1. Welcome
The meeting was opened by Melissa Syme our RMG representative and facilitator of this meeting, where she thanked attendees for coming along.
2. Committee appointments
The aim of tonight’s meeting was to appoint a committee for the Woodilee Residents Association and agree the way forward.  Appointments were made through the process of nominations and a show of hands.  The following roles were unanimously appointed:
	Role:
	Nominee:

	Chair
	Lynn Pike

	Secretary
	David Bennett

	Treasurer
	Shona Angus


These three roles must be appointed to formally recognise the Residents Association.  Additional roles may also be considered.  Suggestions were made to add Co and/or Vice Chair (potentially x2), IT/Web Master, Broadband, and other appropriate sub-group positions at a future meeting.  The committee will also seek to appoint representatives from each of the Developers and Build Phases of the estate, e.g. Charles Church, Springfield Phase 1, etc.

Elections will be held once per year at an AGM and position holders will remain in place unless there is more than one person nominated for the role and/or the current holder resigns.
RMG will continue to maintain a role in the RA meetings to answer specific questions and field Consortium queries.

It is intended the agenda for future meetings will include a Police report and invitations will be extended to other community groups and local councillors.

3. RMG report
Melissa will supply copies of the boundary maps displayed at the Inaugural General Meeting held in Lenzie Academy on September 18th to be shared via the woodilee.org.uk website.  She is also pulling together a single map that will define the extent of the communal areas across the estate.

Monthly updates of progress against ongoing issues will be shared online.

Information boards are due to go up on the path alongside the park by the Spar in the next couple of weeks.  These boards will show local trails and feedback is welcomed.
4. RA report
A list of issues raised via the contact form on the website was then shared and responses to each discussed.  The list, responses and progress will be made available online.
It was agreed a Ground Maintenance Schedule would be useful to improve understanding of what to expect from the contractors at key times throughout the year.
5. AOB

a) Communication methods: The Residents Association currently maintain three streams of communication through the website, e-mail and Facebook.  RMG utilise their portal to update residents and hold a twitter account – @RMGScotland.
b) Christmas event proposed: Melissa offered to help facilitate a Christmas event for the estate and welcomes ideas and suggestions from all residents by the end of October.

Proposals made at the meeting include hosting a festive gathering, inviting a choir or carol singers to entertain whilst hot drinks (Hot chocolate, Mulled wine) and snacks (Smores/Mince Pies) are offered, and having Santa visit to hand out selection boxes to the children.  Ideas were also floated to link the event with Marston’s and co-ordinate dates with the switching on of the Christmas Tree lights at the estate entrance.
6. Close and DoNM
The meeting was then closed and a date for the next meeting agreed:
Wednesday 17th January 2018 from 7.30pm in the Old Gatehouse.
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